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Lawrence University’s Music for All series returns  
 
APPLETON, Wisconsin - The popular Music for All series presented by the Lawrence 
Conservatory of Music returns beginning March 12. 
 
The interactive performances by Lawrence students and faculty, working in collaboration with 
members of the New York-based chamber ensemble Decoda, provide an opportunity for the 
Fox Cities community to engage with music in an intimate setting. 
 
Performances are set for: 
 
2 p.m. March 12, Gibson Community Music Hall, 211 W. College Ave. 
5:30 p.m. April 17, Riverview Gardens, 1101 S. Oneida St. 
5:30 p.m. May 18, Riverview Gardens, 1101 S. Oneida St. 
July 23-Aug. 6: Decoda Chamber Music Festival, various locations. 
 
The free concerts last about an hour, and are open to everyone. The series is made possible by 
support from Lawrence University, Riverview Gardens, and Appleton Community Music, Inc. 
  
Read more about Music for All opportunities on the Lawrence website: 
https://www.lawrence.edu/academics/conservatory/music-all 
 
Music for All is led by Conservatory faculty members Michael Mizrahi and Erin Lesser. 
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